
Civic Art At Rancho: The Final Art Installation 

Five years ago, $418 million was allocated to 
the renovation of the Rancho campus, of 
which Rancho is in the final stages of this 
project with the restoration of the historic 
Harriman Building.  As required by the 
County of Los Angeles, a portion of the $418 
million was designated towards the placement 
of permanent civic art throughout the campus.  
The final piece of art for this project was 
commissioned to and designed by, Los 
Angeles artist Hataya Tubtim.  Over the last 
year and a half, as Rancho’s Artist in 
Residence, Ms. Tubtim has lead multiple art 
workshops in person (pre-pandemic) and 
virtually for Rancho’s patients.  These 
workshops have served as therapeutic 
activities for our patients, as well as been the 
creative platform for Ms. Tubtim’s civic 
artwork entitled, “The Recovery Garden”, 
which is located on the 2nd Floor of Rancho’s 
Outpatient Building (OPB).  

This magnificent piece of art features quotes 
from patients regarding their journey towards 
recovery, in addition to a hand-sketched 
drawing inspired by Rancho’s Restorative 
Garden.  Ms. Tubtim shared, “I wanted to 
create a sense of intimacy, complexity and 
intertwining, which represents the intersection 

of relationships within Rancho’s community 
support system.  These supports systems are 
extremely important as they help guide 
individuals on their journeys of physical, 
mental and emotional healing, and personal 
growth, which can be compared to the 
ecosystem of a well-tended garden; its 
germination, life, and growth.” 

Caroline Lerch, the Los Angeles County 
Department of Arts and Culture Civic Art 
Project Manager is delighted with the addition 
of this beautiful piece of art at Rancho.  “It is a 
thoughtful and inspirational piece and I hope it 
creates an opportunity for contemplation from 
Rancho’s patients, staff, and visitors.” 

In addition to being Rancho’s Artist in 
Residence, Ms. Tubtim also has a personal 
history with Rancho, as her mother used to 
work here as a nurse and would often bring her 
to visit. She was so happy to have been given 
the opportunity 
to leave her 
own mark on 
the Rancho 
community.   
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Employee Giving: Rancho Staff That Go Above & Beyond 

Chief Nursing Officer, Dr. Michelle Sterling, 
is one of 203 generous Rancho staff members 
that have chosen to go above and beyond the 
call of duty by participating in Rancho’s 
Employee Giving Program.  Launched nearly 
five years ago, these individuals have 
partnered with the Foundation to assist in our 
mission to support community reintegration 
programs for Rancho and their patients.  
Recognizing that reintegration after an injury 
or illness can be difficult, the Foundation 
supports a wide variety of programs such as 
patient transportation, adaptive outdoor 
adventure, visual and performing art classes, 
wheelchair basketball, scholarships to the Don 
Knabe Wellness Center, and support groups in  
English and Spanish.   

“The Foundation’s 
programs are a huge 
part of what makes 
Rancho so special. 
These programs help 
establish a sense of 
community for our 

patients, as well as it gives them a variety of 
ways to stay active and engaged in life,” 
shared Dr. Sterling. 

The Nurses Give Back program is a special 
edition of the employee giving program, 
which enables the Foundation to help support 
the frontline nursing staff at Rancho. For 
years, nurses seeking a variety of certifications 
payed for these out of their own pockets, now 
through the Nurses Give Back program, the 
nursing department can reimburse nurses for 
their certifications, as well has have additional 
available funds for employee recognition and 
other forms of continued education.  Dr. 
Sterling firmly believes, “Being able to help 
our staff cover the expenses of continued 
education or to achieve special certifications 
has been huge for Rancho. It has encouraged 
more of our nurses to keep learning and to 
improve themselves for the betterment of our 
patient population.  Currently 24% of our 
RN’s are nationally certified, which is a 
tremendous accomplishment and one that we 
are extremely proud of.”  
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Help Give Patients the 
Programs They Need! 

By donating $100 today at: 
www.RanchoFoundation.org 

You could  help one of 
Rancho’s 4,000 annual 
inpatients learn how to 

reintegrate into life’s day to 
day activities after 

experiencing a life altering 
injury or illness.  

 
Contact Us: 

(562) 385-7053 
zdeere@ranchofoundation.org 

 
Mailing Address: 

P.O. Box 2370 
Downey, CA 90242 

 
Social Media: 

@RanchoFoundation 
 

@RanchoFoundation 
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Two years ago, the Rancho Los Amigos Foundation 
unveiled its first ever donor wall at Rancho.  Located in 
the newly opened Outpatient Building (OPB), this 
commissioned piece of artwork is Rancho’s most visible 
way of recognizing those who have generously supported 
the mission of Rancho over the past 38 years.  The donor 
wall, which was beautifully designed by Los Angeles 
artist Glenn Kaino, is seen and admired by hundreds of 
staff, patients, and visitors each week. It stands as a 
reminder that Rancho is more than just a rehabilitation 

hospital; it is a community… a community that would not 
be as impactful without the continued generosity and 
support of our donors. 

The Foundation is pleased to announce that we have 
completed our first donor wall upgrade.  Please see below 
for a list of donors in their current category.  If you would 
like to be a part of the donor wall, please contact the 
Foundation at darroyo@ranchofoundation.org or call 
(562) 385-7053.   

Rancho Los Amigos Donor Wall: Recognizing Those That Give 

$1 Million + 

 Las Floristas 
$500,000—$999,999 

 Supervisor Don Knabe—Los Angeles 
County Board of Supervisors 

 Bennie C. Reagan—Revicable Living 
Trust 

 L.A. Care Health Plan 

 BCM Foundation 

 The Annenberg Foundation 
$250,000—$499,999 

 Dr. Jacquelin Perry 
$100,000—$249,999 

 Ameritec Foundation 

 Woman’s Club of Downey 

 Sam’s Roofing Materials, Inc. 

 Kaiser Permanente 

 AT&T 

 California Foundation for Independent 
Living Centers 

 Starlight Children’s Foundation 

 The California Wellness Foundation 

 The Hoag Foundation 

 The Ralph M. Parsons Foundation 

 Mr. & Mrs. Sam Mathis 
$50,000—$99,999 

 Supervisor Janice Hahn—Los Ange-
les County Board of Supervisors 

 Bank of America 

 Veritiv 

 PIH Health 

 Disability Communications Fund 

 Supervisor Hilda Solis —Los Angeles 
County Board of Supervisors 

 The Rose Hills Foundation 

 Joan M Wismer Foundation 

 Connie & Frank Martinez 

 Ms. JoAnne Gronley 

 MEC Industrial Serives, Inc. 

 Kiwanis Club of Downey 

 Tesoro Refining 

 Mr. Vincent Landis 

 Financial Partners Credit Union 

 Los Angeles County Lifeguard Asso-
ciation 

 Mr. Tim Hutcherson 

 Los Angeles County Department of 
Arts & Culture 

 The Coca-Cola Foundation 

 Alvin Lee 

 Downey Nissan 

 Sutherland Healthcare Solutions 

 RSG, Inc. 
$25,000—$49,999 

 Health Care Interpreter Network 

 Coloplast 

 KI Mobility, LLC 

 Care Ambulance Service 

 SEIU Local 721 

 Disney VoluntEARS Community 
Fund 

 University of California, San Francis-
co 

 Dr. Helena C. Chui 

 Rancho Reserach Institute 

 BNSF Railway Company 

 Sodexo Healthcare Services 

 Vanir Construction Management 

 Murray Company 

 Port of Long Beach 

 Jerry Stein Trust 

 Berro Family Foundation 

 Mr. & Mrs. Richard Kipper 

 McCarthy Building Companies, Inc. 

 Farmers & Merchants Bank 

 The California Community Founda-
tion 

$15,000—$24,999 

 Amateur Athletic Foundation of Los 
Angeles 

 Rancho Faculty Medical Associates, 
Inc. 

 Kirkland & Ellis, LLP 

 Optimist Club of Downey 

 Meitetsu Travel U.S.A. Corp 

 Ms. Najoi Jabali 

 CH2M Hill 

 Southern California Gas Company 

 Mr. Paul Mathys 

 Independent Living Partnership 

 The Teague Family Foundation 

 Securitas Security Services 

 Mrs. Marion Russell 

 Aera Energy LLC 

 Millennia Holdings, Inc. 

 World Oil Corp. 

 Taylor Design 

 Skyrose Chapel Foundation 

 Downey Regional Medical Center 

 Couts Heating & Cooling Inc. 

 Mr. Meredith Perkins 

 Pepsi-Cola 

 Alameda Corridor Transportation 
Authority 

 Waskul World Wide Communications 

 Bellflower Noon Lions Club 

 Rose Hills Memorial Park & Mortu-
ary 

 Dr. Aries Limbaga 

 The Marketplace Grill Cafe 

 Dr. Donna Barras 

 South Bay Home Health Care 

 Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Hale 

 Mr. Edmund Edelman 

 Lunday Thagard Company 

 Mrs. Claire E. Beekman 

 Jerome Foundation 

 Mr. Gene Klow 
$5,000—$14,999 

 Rancho Federal Credit Union 

 Neusteter Colorado Company 

 City of Downey 

 QueensCare 

 Mr. Michael Silacci 

 Cintas Corporation 

 Kluger Architects 

 FDI Planning Consultants 

 Mr. & Mrs. James Hankla 

 Hecny Transportation Inc. 

 Mr. & Mrs. Scott Freeman 

 Ms. Gail Reeves 

 Byram Healthcare 

 Englander, Knabe & Allen 

 Smithgroup JJR 

 SASCO 

 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Winningham 

 Serv-Wel Disposal & Recycling 

 TELACU Industries, Inc. 

 Kia Motors America, Inc. 

 Ms. Valerie Eberly 

 Global 360, Inc. 

 Kemp Bros. Construction 

 Sol & Tina P. Waxman Family Foun-
dation 

 Mr. Jeff Stone 

 Mr. & Mrs. Willam Fujioka 

 LA Opera 

 ACS ComplQ Corp 

 Valley Vista Services, Inc. 

 Mr. Howard Kahn 

 Mr. Greg Thompson 

 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Thome 

$5,000—$14,999 Continued 

 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Boucher 

 Mr. Erik Albertson 

 City of Santa Fe Springs 

 Fornos Law Firm 

 Mrs. Patricia Soltero-Sanchez 

 Alameda Corridor Engineering Team 

 Mr. & Mrs. Harvey Englander 

 KECK School of Medicine of USC 

 Western Drug Medical Supply 

 Mr. & Mrs. Mickey Christiason 

 Mr. & Mrs. Jack Dilday 

 The Eleanor Kehoe Eck Trust 

 Mr. Rick Auerbach 

 Dr. Mitchell H. Katz 

 Deborah Arroyo 

 TOMS Community 

 Michelle Sterling & Cesar Marrufo 

 American Career College 

 Cole Home LLC 

 The Jester & Pharley Phund 

 Dr. Machael Scott 

 United Seating & Mobility/Numotion 

 Dr. Mindy Aisen 

 Carmen O. Perez 

 Mr. & Mrs. Sam Olivito 

 Mrs. Lydia Cabico-Hall 

 Mr & Mrs. Gregory Meyer 

 St. Mary Medical Center Foundation 

 Mr. & Mrs. Curtis Pedersen 

 Ms. Socorro Villareal 

 United Way California Capital Re-
gion 

 Ms. Marsha Guerrein 

 Lucinda Baker, Ph.D., P.T. 

 Mr. & Mrs. Greg Nordbak 

 Banafsheh Danesh & Javid 

 Mr. & Mrs. Matt Knabe 

 Monoprice 

 Ms. Wendy E. Burton 

 Charles Sosa Production 

 Aquarium of the Pacific 

 Mrs. Patricia Meursinge 

 International Exchange Services 

 Continental Development Corporation 

 Dr. & Mrs. Luis Montes 

 Polio Survivors Association 

 Mr. & Mrs. James West 

 Gensler Architects 

 Mr. Richard Daggett 

 Mr. Edward De La Rosa 

 Kintetsu International Express 

 Mr. Jorge Orozco 

 Elite Conrete Restoration, Inc. 

 Souther Glazer’s Wine & Spirits 

 Downey Elks Lodge 

 Books Are Fun 

 Mr. George Clarke 

 Mr. Stuart Hayden 

 Mr. Dan Antonelli 

 Ms. Marilyn Pires 

 G&M Oil Company, Inc. 

 Mrs. Rindy Stewart 

 California Reimbursement Enterprises 

 Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Partee 

 Keesal, Young & Logan 

 Softex Fabrics 

 Mr. John Antonelli 

 Mr. Ross Riddle 

 IV League, Inc. 

 Ms. Pat Pratt 

 B&B Stables 

 Mrs. Robin Bayus 
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 Mr. James Traversi 

 Dr. & Mrs. Geoffrey Miller 

 Ms. Debbie L. Tomlinson 

 Dr. & Mrs. Frank Villalobos 

 Dr. Terrie Debord 

 Mr. & Mrs. Henry Taboada 

 Mr. & Mrs. Don Knabe 

 Commercial Rock Co. 

 Ms. Emma Naparan 

 Christopher & Dana Reeve Foundation 

 Humana 

 Lions Club Charities 

 Majestic Realty 

 The Kevin P. Crampton Foundation 

 Mr. Gus Vansant, Sr. 

 Mr. Danny Vallanueva 

 B & MA Blessings Fund 

 VOSS Water 

 Assistance League of Downey 

 Ms. Elisa Sanchez 

 Dr. Guo-Long Hung 
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